
Welcome to the Neighborhood! 

Dear New Neighbors, 

We are so excited to welcome you to our wonderful community! As you settle into your new 

home, we want you to know that we're here to help you feel at home. 

Our neighborhood is family-friendly and full of friendly faces. Here are a few helpful tips and 

resources: 

• Local Parks: Don't miss the nearby Greenfield Park, perfect for children and families. 

• Community Events: Join us for our monthly potluck--great way to meet your neighbors! 

• Family Groups: Check out our neighborhood Facebook group for playdates and family 

activities. 

If you have any questions or need assistance as you get settled, please do not hesitate to reach 

out. We look forward to seeing you around! 

Warm regards, 

Your Neighbors 


